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Have kids wrap the presents
they're giving. They'll
practice measuring, cutting,
and fine motor skills.

Have kids wrap the presents
they're giving. They'll
practice measuring, cutting,
and fine motor skills.

Make gingerbread houses
using graham crackers like
blocks to make any style
house.

Make gingerbread houses
using graham crackers like
blocks to make any style
house.

Bake Christmas cookies with
them. They'll practice math,
science and fine motor skills.

Bake Christmas cookies with
them. They'll practice math,
science and fine motor skills.

Decorate with paper
snowflakes for cutting and
folding practice.

Decorate with paper
snowflakes for cutting and
folding practice.

Go Christmas caroling. Music
teaches vocabulary, rhythm,
self-expression, and
improves your memory.

Go Christmas caroling. Music
teaches vocabulary, rhythm,
self-expression, and
improves your memory.

Write a letter to Santa for
writing practice.
Write a letter to Santa for
writing practice.

Write thank you notes for
writing and etiquette
practice.

Write thank you notes for
writing and etiquette
practice.

Want to make some changes?

It's easy to edit this at
TheTripClip.com

This list is designed to fit perfectly on a
kid-sized clipboard:

Or try it on any mobile device!
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